International Committee Meeting — March 29, 2017

Begin: 2:05 pm

Attendees: Carol Motcyka, Randell Doty, John Gums, Hendrik Luesch, Stephan Schmidt, Sarah Carswell,
Andrea Vargas, Adam Dzedzy

Minutes from the last meeting were approved by a quorum and order was called by Dr. Motycka.

Randell’s Report

Swaziland program offering — The International Office is organizing efforts to offer educational
programs at UF facilities in Swaziland. Jackie Jourjy attended a meeting to discuss this opportunity and
will be submitting a proposal for the trip. The trip would likely begin in July.

International Exhibition and Conference on Higher Education in Saudi Arabia — The US Ambassador to
Saudi Arabia was concerned with US school’s participation in this event and UF was contacted to be a
representative at this conference. Randell Doty will be attending along with a faculty member from
another College and will represent the entire university. This conference serves as a good opportunity
for Saudi students to see what UF has to offer.

SSAP planning update — Planning for the trips is almost complete

International award nominations update — Nominations have gone out and all information should be
submitted by Friday, March 31.

Visiting students IPSF presentation — The visiting students from Navarro gave a presentation at IPSF
analyzing the differences in healthcare between the US and their country. It was proposed that a poster
opportunity such as this should become a regular occurrence in the spring semester.

Clinical master’s students from Germany will be visiting in May, under the guidance of Karen Whalen

End: 2:25 pm



